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Governor Strickland Visits COATC 
Boeing and Port Authority officials joined local leaders in 
welcoming Governor Ted Strickland to the Central Ohio Aerospace 
& Technology Center (COATC).  Governor Strickland used his visit 
to tout the state’s bipartisan, $1.57 Billion economic stimulus 
package.  Workforce components of the package were the focus of 
the visit. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/strickland.htm  

Base TV:  Governor Talks Workforce 
Governor Strickland holds up The Base as an example of Ohio’s 
workforce creativity and innovation in this Base TV video clip 
captured from his day.  Also see the first view of the under-
construction Boeing VMC in action. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/tv/strickland.wmv  

 

 


